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DIAMOND REGIONAL SEWER LIFT 
STATION AND DUAL FORCE MAINS 
PROJECT UPDATE

We are committed to completing the project as quickly as possible; the construction schedule is subject to 
change based on weather, material shortages or unforeseen circumstances. We will keep affected 
stakeholders updated should there be timeline adjustments. Thank you for your patience during 
construction as we work to enhance EVMWD’s sewer system.  

For any questions, please call our construction hotline at 800-284-4808 Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., 
or email Diamondsewer@evmwd.net.

 Dewatering system installed
 Sheet shorting/tie backs/bracing being installed
 Excavation for structure underway

Elsinore Valley Municipal Water District (EVMWD) recently began construction for the Diamond 
Regional Sewer Lift Station and Dual Force Mains Project. The project involves construction of a sewer 
lift station and approximately 3,400 linear feet of new, parallel sewer pipelines (force mains). Construction 
began in October 2024 and is anticipated to be completed by October 2026.
Project highlights include:

Sewer Lift Station 

Dual Force Mains

 26" and 18" dual force mains 80%installed in
Diamond Circle

 Microtunneling under San Jacinto River
starting mid-January.

Sewer Lift Station Excavation

Sewer Lift Station Shoring Dual  Force Mains Construction




